
 
 

  April 12, 2021 
 

 
Via Email:  elena@judgewatch.org 
Elena Sassower  
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. 
P.O. Box 8101 
White Plains, New York 10602  
 
 FOIL Request: #3294 
  
Dear Elena Sassower: 
 

Please be advised that we require additional time to complete our response to your FOIL 
request dated March 8, 2021.  We will provide you with a status update on or before May 10, 
2021, if we have not completed our response by then. 

 
As part of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic, some or all agency 

employees may be working off-site. As such, there may be delays in response to FOIL requests.  
If a record responsive to a request is only available in hard-copy format, that record’s availability 
will be limited until further notice. Thank you for your patience during this extraordinary time. 
         
 
       Very truly yours,                                                   

                                                                                                                 
 Jaclyn Clemmer   

FOIL Counsel &  
Records Access Officer 
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